
Sarah Flain:

Administrator
Sarah is the most recent team member at STEMPOINT, (add this if 
you want to date it- joining at the start of 2024), with over 20 years 
of fundraising experience, she is responsible for securing funding to 
run the charity's  projects (or 'work' instead of projects if you think 
that is a wider view).  

I was thrilled to take on the role of Fundraising Manager at 
STEMPOINT at the start of 2024, and I am looking forward to 
developing strong relationships with existing and potential funders 
to ensure young people have opportunities and access to the 
amazing world of STEM. 

I strongly believe that children need to be inspired and encouraged 
from a young age to get involved with STEM subjects. A hands-on 
approach is the best way to for children and young people to 
become more inquisitive and to breakdown the perceptual barriers 
around who can study these subjects or apply for STEM jobs. 

With two children, being married to a teacher and with lots of 
friends who are teachers, I have a real insight into how stretched 
schools are and the difficulties they face recruiting teachers in these 
vital subject areas. Which reinforces just how essential these 
additional opportunities are for students and how they need to be 
delivered by experts in each subject area. Knowing STEMPOINT can 
enrich their learning and open their eyes to new potential career 
options makes me so proud to be a part of this amazing charity. 


